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November 17, 2011

Mr. Ken Fox
546 State Route 10 West
Ledgewood, NJ 07852

Dear Ken,

I wanted to send a personal note of thanks to you for your commitment to the Back Barn
Restoration Project at the Equestrian Center. Your colleague Fred Wawra, through your
company Fox Architectural Design, was able to provide the excellent technical assistance we
needed to begin the restoration process.

As you may have learned from Fred, the restoration of the Back Barn at the Equestrian Center
was a vitally important project because this facility serves as a “command post” for the Center.
As you saw from the “before and after” photographs of the Project, you could witness the
amazing things our volunteers, along with your company’s help, were able to accomplish.

Thank you for your help in ensuring that Centenary may continue to provide these dedicated and
accomplished students with the world class facilities they deserve.

Enjoy the enclosed picture from the Ribbon Cutting,

regards,
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Diane Finnan
Senior Vice President for College Relations & Marketing
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